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Parents push for school photos; more money coming
for tech, infrastructure

Published on November 11,2020 — in Education — by Kirk Winter

Bobcaygeon area trustee John Byrne told
fellow trustees at the recent Trillium
Lakelands District School Board meeting
that parents are pushing schools to carry on
with school photos this year.

Outsiders, like photographers, have been

restricted from school property to help
contain the COVID virus.

600
TOP

1of7 11/12/2020, 9:15 AM



